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Las Vegas Southwest Rotary 
Newsletter 

Future Speakers 
 

June 13th, 
TBA 

 
June 20th, 

Boys and Girls Club 
of Las Vegas 

 
June 27th, 

Debunking of 
President Melissa 

Did you know that you can make-up for a missed meeting by attending an E-Club 
Rotary meeting?  Just click here to see how 
http://www.rotary.org/RIdocuments/en_pdf/eclub_list.pdf.  
The Club meets at Lawry’s Prime Rib restaurant, 4043 Howard Hughes Parkway 
at 12:15 p.m. every Monday. Please check the Club’s website, www.lvswr.org  

Announcements: 
Our Condolences to Doug Beckely on the passing of his mother, Carolina 
Beckley.  A Memorial Service will be held On Tuesday, June 14th at 3:00 p.m. at 
Grace in the Desert Episcopal Church, 2004 Spring Gate Lane, Las Vegas, NV 
89134.  A reception is immediately following services in the Church parish hall. 
 
Need your member profile – Mitchell Horst announced that he is almost 
finished with the Club Directory; if you haven’t already provided him with a 
picture and profile, please contact Mitchell at 270-8027 or 
Mitchell.horst@mssb.com  
 
Honoring volunteers – Aric Graham announced that Ruby Thomas ES, one of 
our two “Happy Feet” schools is recognizing volunteers during their 5th grade 
awards program this Thursday morning, June 9th at 9:30 a.m.  If you participated 
in our “Happy Feet” program this year, please consider representing our Club.  
Contact either Aric at aric.graham@usbank.com or the school counselor, Shelley 
Hernanadez at mhh517@interact.ccsd.net . 
 
Ambassadorial Scholar Hesham Elnagar sent a update to Ted Henderson for 
the Club’s contribution to the Rotary New Zealand World Community Service 
charity.  Our Club was the largest donor to his individual fund raiser.  If you’d 

Rotarians –
upcoming 

Community 
Service 

opportunities 
 

August 31st, 
Feeding the 

Homeless at Christ 
Episcopal Church 

St. Louis & 
Maryland Pkwy 

5 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 
 

 

Welcome to our Visiting Rotarians and Guests 
 
Rotarians - Bill Crawford (past District Governor) from the Port St. Joe, 

Florida Rotary Club 
Bevan and Mary Ann Carney from the Caloundra, Australia Rotary 
Club 
Torben (past District Governor) and Birgit Bech from the 
Rosenholm, Denmark Rotary Club 

  
Visitors -  Rich Henshaw, guest of Mark Rowley 
  Past President Dennis Morgan visiting from Medford, Oregon 
  Caleb Adcock, guest of the Club 
  Sean Henn, guest of Rebecca Collett 
  Angela Torres guest of Ed Guthrie 
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Officers and 
Directors 

 
President 

Melissa Copeland 
President Elect 
Aric Graham 

Secretary/Treasurer 
Donnie Garritano 

Directors 
Josh Satterlee 
Adrienne Cox 
Keith Thomas 

Eric Colvin 
Fred Fukumoto 

Tom Martin 
Immediate Past 

President 
Doug Beckley 

Advisors 
Bruce Pope 

Joanne Blystone 
Avenue of Service 

Chairs 
Community Service 

Josh Satterlee 
Vocational Service 

Megan Schmick 
International 

Service 
Mitchell Horst 
Club Service–

Programs 
Troy Lochhead 

Events 
Karen Strawn 
Membership 
Pepe Charles 

Public Relations 
Charlie Dorsey 
Administration 

Donnie Garritano 
Foundation 

Ted Henderson 

like to read Hesham’s entire report, email me at fredsgwen@msn.com and I’ll send it to 
you. 
 
Update on Rotary International’s New Orleans convention – Pres Melissa said that 
the International Convention was a special treat and encouraged all members to attend 
when they can.  Rotarians world wide have now given $173 million towards the $200 
million Gates Foundation grant.  We should surpass the $200 million goal during the 
2011-2012 Rotary year. 
 
GSE Team Leader applications taken until June 30, 2011 – Pres Melissa announced 
that the 2011-2012 team will travel to District 4320 (Northern Chile) for 4 weeks 
starting the beginning of May 2012.  The deadline for team leader applications is June 
30, 2011, contact Charles Barr pdgcharlesbarr@gmail.com for more information.  
 
Don’t forget “debunking” our current president Chris Publow reminded everyone.  
He then asked Pres Melissa what her favorite shape was choosing between a circle, 
square and triangle.  Pres Melissa said triangle and then Chris showed her a Lady Gaga 
dress (see thru) with shapes strategically placed – a hint of what our president might be 
dressed in for the debunking? 
 
Anyone using our members’ services? – Pres Melissa asked and Keith Thomas said 
his bank, First Asian, used Nevada Title Co. (Troy Lochhead) on a recent foreclosure.  
Pres Melissa said that if you have reached an award level, please pick up your prize(s) 
next Monday or they’ll be gone forever. 
 
Recognitions: 
President Melissa made it quite clear that she was still in charge of the Club, even 
though President-elect Aric Graham tried to exact some financial hardship on the Club 
by crediting several members during his interim Presidency on May 23rd.   Madam 
President said that she was judge, jury and executioner and had Eric Colvin (good cop) 
escort Aric Graham to the front of the meeting.  Aric was dressed in a prison orange 
jumpsuit and handcuffed with the number 7927 on his shirt.  Pres Melissa then 
introduced a game to try and help Aric “make bail”.  Members picked 2 number each 
from a board until all the numbers on the board were matched to “bail” amounts to help 
Aric get released from his handcuffs and then jail.  After much fun, Aric finally made 
bail, with considerable help from the good cop, Eric Colvin. 
 
Since President elect Aric distributed so many credits on May 23rd, the following is a 
list of today’s fines zeroing out the credits given on May 23rd. 
Charlie Dorsey $100, Ted Henderson $10, Sean Tanko $75, Chris Publow $75, Pepe 
Charles $75, John McCandless $100, Josh Satterlee $1,000, Vern Ratzlaff $5,150, 
Donnie Garritano $175, Adrienne Cox $55, Bryan Dziedziak $60, Bruce Pope $130, 
Randy Capurro $100, Troy Lochhead $125, Ron Reynolds $100, Rebecca Collett $75, 
Tom Martin $5, Ed Jamison $150, Rich Bowler $75, Mark Rowley $75 and Karen 
Strawn $150. 
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Our Program:   
Andy Katz introduced today’s speaker, Rabbi Yitz Wyne, host of the Rabbi 
Show www.therabbishow.com who gave a very motivational speech and how 
we might find happiness. 
 
Weekly Words of Wisdom – The president-elect bringeth mayhem, and the 
not-yet-debunked President bringeth Justice. 
 
Member Spotlight – Gary Chase 

 
Vice-President – Investments for UBS Financial Services, Inc. 
Email gary.chase@ubs.com 
Phone 702-792-3124/800-428-7573 
Fax 702-731-4610 

My experience includes a 15 year accounting career as a Certified Public 
Accountant prior to joining UBS (formerly PaineWebber) as a Financial Advisor 
in 1994.  I currently hold a CPA designation and the Personal Financial Specialist 
credential through the AICPA.  As a Financial Advisor I strive to:  

·         Understand your individual needs, goals and tolerance for risk so that you 
feel confident in the financial decisions you make.  

·      Recommend solutions designed to help pursue your wealth management 
needs.  

·      Work with you to implement these recommendations.  

·      Proactively adjust these strategies, as needed, to suit your changing needs-
at scheduled reviews.  

·      Act on your behalf with integrity and respect for your concerns and 
privacy.  

It all begins with our promise to help you make confident decisions. 

 

Rotarians at work for 

the Club 

 

Invocation & Pledge 

Adrienne Cox 

 

Introduction of 

Visiting Rotarians 

and Guests 

Melissa Copeland 

  

Mr. Mic 

Donnie Garritano 

 

Reporter 

Fred Fukumoto 

 

Photographer 

Ted Henderson 

 

Raffle Winner 

Visiting Rotarian 

Mary Ann Carney 
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Visiting past District Governor, Bill 

Crawford 

 
Visiting Rotarians Bevan and Mary Ann 

Carney (who also won today’s pot) 

 
Visiting Rotarians Torben and Birgit 

Bech 

 
Always good to have past president Dennis 

Morgan visiting from Medford, Oregon 

 
Rich Henshaw guest of Mark Rowley 

 
Proposed member Caleb Adcock 

 
Angela Torres guest of Ed Guthrie  

Ron Reynolds daughter 

 
Mitchell requests members get their profiles to 

him ASAP 

 
Judge, Jury and Executioner President 

Melissa 

 
Convicted and hoping the club will post 

his “bail” 

 
Today’s Speaker, Rabbi Yitz Wyne 

 


